Dear Parents and Families,
Thursday April 9th is our hike up lower Table Rock.  We will meet in the lower Table Rock parking lot at 9:00 in the morning.  A BLM guide will lead us up the rock teaching about the history, biology, and geology of the park.  On the top we will enjoy our sack lunches while taking in the awesome view of our very own Rogue River.  We need 5-7 parent volunteers to join us on this adventure.  If you are interested in joining your student on this hike please indicate so on the bottom of this form.  Please remind your student to dress in layers.  The mornings often start out cool, but heat up as we hike to the top.  Also, please send your child to school with a nutritious sack lunch.  Please let me know if you need the school to provide a lunch.  If your student would like to bring a camera please know that the school is not responsible for any damage that may accidentally occur.  MP3 players and other music devices are not allowed on this trip.
Thank you,

Charles Hadley

______ My child___________ may hike Table Rock.
______ I can chaperone this hike.

______ Please have the cafeteria prepare a sack lunch.

Signature____________________________

